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Keep an eye out, Troutdale residents! There
has been a rash of street sign vandalism
around the City of Troutdale during the past
week. Vandals have knocked down at least
25 street signs within Troutdale – many of
them stop signs .

This destruction presents serious public
safety risks to motorists, bicyclists, and
pedestrians. Please be watchful for downed
signs – especially the stop signs – and take
extra care when approaching and crossing
intersections.

If you see a downed sign, please notify Public Works as soon as possible at 503.674.3300. If you
have any information that might help identify these vandals, please contact MCSO at
503.988.0560.

https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/publicworks/page/street-sign-vandalism-troutdale

